
 
 

 

 

Notice of Public Meeting Cancelation 

 
The regular August meeting of the Seniors Commission has 
been canceled for lack of quorum. There will be no 
Commission meeting this month. 
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for: 

 

Date: Thursday, October 18, 2022 
Time: 12:30 PM 

Location: TBD 

 
 
 

For more information, please contact the Commissions Office at 
commissions@santacruzcounty.us or call (831) 454-2772. 
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